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Laval, June 10, 2022 

Subject: Price increase 

Dear partners, 

For several months, the high increase of the cost of many raw materials and packaging 
components has directly affected us. Consequently, snack prices will increase. 

Thus, as of July 11, 2022, the prices of Vitali-T snacks will be as indicated on the attachment: 
Vitali-T List of products and distributor prices. 

We are proud to count you among our loyal customers. 

Thank you for your confidence. 

Regards, 

Sara Dagenais 
General Manager 
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